
 
 
Attention Corporate Services Committee, 
 
I would like to request that a question be put on the ballot for the 2018 Municipal 
Election, asking whether  
or not the public wants Bus Rapid Transit. 
 
I think that with the enormous cost of Bus Rapid Transit that it should be put on 
the ballot so the taxpayers of the City of London  
can have a say whether they want this put in or not.  It shouldn't be up to just city 
council to approve this without  
letting the citizens of London having a say in this since it will be some of their 
taxes dollars going towards this. 
 
I am personally not in favour of Bus Rapid Transit and I don't want a dime of my 
tax dollars going to something that I will never use. I have talked to several 
friends about Bus Rapid Transit and none of them think this a good use of tax 
payer dollars either and they aren't in favour of this either. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott Jackson 
64 Trillium Cr. 
London, ON 
N5Y 4T4 
 


